Minutes of the Daviess County Commission
October 23, 2024

The Honorable Daviess County Commission met on this 23rd day of October 2024 at 8:00 a.m. Jim
Ruse, Presiding Commissioner called the meeting to order. David Cox, 1st District, and Wayne
Uthe, 2nd District are present.

The Commission approved last week’s minutes, and invoices for payment.
James Lewis, Road and Bridge Supervisor updated the Commission on the projects they have been
working on since last Wednesday. The crew is assessing the new tube at Lake Viking entrance. They

are determining what is needed to fix the dip. The crew have also been mowing around the County.

OLD BUSINESS:

Plaster repairs are still ongoing in other areas around the Courthouse. The sidewalk p ctis

complete, the Commission plans to bid out the other half of the sidewalk

BRIDGES:
The Commission spoke to McClure Engineering and Great River Engine about what is needed
to submit a list of bridges for the next round of funding.

NEW BUSINESS:

The Commission reviewed a contract with Ever
Wayne Uthe made a motion to approve the cont
No. Motion passed.

Larry Adams, Sheriff, met with the Commi8sion to present the annual agreement for a task force
officer. David Cox made a motion to (o] eement and Wayne Uthe seconded the motion.

nty-wide texting contract.
2conded the motion. 2 — Aye, 0 -

3 - Aye, 0 - No. Motion passed.

The meeting was adjou’ed at

Approved:

o) er 15t District Commissioner 2" District Commissioner

Attest:

Date
County Clerk 769




